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TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND HOMELAND SECURITY ADDS NEW 

ONLINE FEATURE FOR ONLINE PAYMENTS 
 

TENNESSEE – The Tennessee Department of Safety and Homeland Security (TDOSHS) is pleased to 
announce new services for online payments. Customers may pay certain fees through our online 
payment portal. Fees now available for online payment include: 

 
 Utilization of School Bus; 
 Overweight Assessments; 
 Homemade Trailer Inspection; 
 Handgun Training School Application; 
 County/City Clerk Payment. 

 
Payment can be made at the following link or by scanning the QR Code. The site will include 
instructions how to submit supporting documentation. 

 
https://paydirect.link2gov.com/TN_Safety_Payment_Portal 

 
For more information, please email TDOSHS.revenue@tn.gov. 

 
The Tennessee Department of Safety and Homeland Security’s mission is to serve, secure, and protect the 
people of Tennessee. 
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